
 

 

 

 
TO:   Michael Bender, Regulatory Policy Advocate  
 

CC:   Sean McCullough, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office  

 

FROM:  Christine Dobrovich, Bureau Chief  
Office of Families and Children  

 

RE:  CSI Review – Additional requirements for children’s crisis care facilities 

(OAC 5101:2-5-03, 5101:2-9-36, 5101:2-9-43, and 5101:2-9-44) 
 

DATE:   September 23, 2022  
 

 

 
Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rules. Based on your recommendation 

for no changes to the rules, the Office of Families and Children will proceed with the formal 

filing of the rules with Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 
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